Sent: 15 November 2021 09:28
To: Local Plan
Subject: Updated Proposed Submission Version Local Plan Consultation

Attachments:

Dear Sir/Madam,

We have been instructed on behalf of our client, Peter and Diane Martin, to submit the attached representations in
relation to their land interests in Broomedge.

Please can the attached be formally submitted and considered as part of the updated proposed submission version
Local Plan consultation.

Please can you provide confirmation of receipt in due course.

Kind regards,

KerryWalker

Senior Planner

Pegasus Group






